
FACE News 

The Spring 2022 Center‐based FACE CommiƩee Pilot met four Ɵmes this 
spring and will meet once more with a final session in May. Topics have 
included: addressing barriers to adult parƟcipaƟon, supporƟng parenƟng 
adults with a posiƟve school environment, reaching pracƟƟoners with 
relevant professional learning opportuniƟes, and engaging families with 
Family Service Learning and virtual reality technology. Throughout sessions, 
each parƟcipaƟng teacher, coordinator, and administrator contributed 
invaluable insight to the discussions. For those interested in similar 
opportuniƟes in the future, we encourage you to apply when they become 
available!  

Site Spotlight  

Check out this exciƟng update from the Oneida NaƟon Elementary School! 

The Oneida Center‐based Program held its annual “in‐school flight” this past week! We decided to fly to 
Australia because we were learning about koalas and kangaroos this month. The center‐based team of 
teachers and parents worked together to plan this special day for preschoolers. We planned the flight and 
acƟviƟes, prepared them, and worked together to make the experience educaƟonal and fun! Parents took 
on the roles of security, Ɵcket aƩendant, baggage claim, flight aƩendant, and pilot! All of the liƩle details 
they did for each area was awesome! What a wonderful thing when we, as FACE staff, receive assistance 
from our parents in our planning and acƟviƟes. We have been looking forward to it all month. Almost daily, 
we heard the 
children say, “When 
do we get to fly to 
Saustralia?” It was 
the cutest! The 
reviews from the 
preschoolers aŌer 
the flight and trip to 
Australia were 
awesome and they 
all asked when we 
could go on our next 
flight!  

Virtual Two‐Day Families 
Learning Conference  
October 25‐26, 2022 

Families Learning Conference In‐
Person Meet‐Ups 
November 4—Nashville, TN 
December 2—Phoenix, AZ 

Upcoming Events 

MAY 
2022 



Parent Engagement Idea 
 
SpringƟme brings a variety of colors in nature to life. These two acƟviƟes will get you and your child outside 
to enjoy the beauty that is spring while also engaging your child's developing math and science skills in 
observing, categorizing, counƟng, comparing, and ordering.  

CounƟng Petals:  
 Go on a walk with your child and collect different flowers from 

your neighborhood. As you are collecƟng, talk with your child 
about the variety of colors, shapes, and sizes of the petals on the 
flowers you find.  

 Ask your child: How many petals? Pluck each petal off as your 
child counts it to be sure the same petal is not counted twice. 

 Keep the conversaƟon going by asking: Do any of these flowers 
have the same number of petals? Which flower has the greatest 
(or least) number of petals? The biggest (or smallest)? 

Nature Scavenger Hunt: 
 You will need a white paper bag (or a white piece of paper and a 

small bag) and crayons or markers. Choose the colors you want 
your child to hunt for and use your crayons or markers to scribble 
squares onto the front of each bag (or on the white paper.) 

 Give your child the bag and let them have fun finding objects in 
nature that match the same colors on the bag. When they find an 
item that matches one of the colors, place it in the bag. Have fun 
listening to your child show and tell you about all of the items they 
have found!  

Families Learning Conference 
 
Mark your calendar for the 2022 Families Learning Conference! This year, we’re shaking things up by holding 
a two‐day virtual conference on October 25 and 26, and then hosƟng two opƟonal in‐person meetups in 
Nashville on November 4 and Phoenix on December 2, 2022.  
 
This updated format reflects the changing professional learning needs of our aƩendees. Polls of our 
audience have informed us that aƩendees want the high quality content they’ve come to expect from our 
conference, but that they’re missing the connecƟons made by being in person. The virtual conference will 
offer dozens of highly relevant, curated presentaƟons from experts in our field plus virtual networking 
opportuniƟes. Later, the regional meetups will be a space for connecƟon, idea sharing, and acƟon planning 
among a smaller group—each regional meetup will be capped at 150 registrants.  
 
In the coming months, more informaƟon will be shared about the theme of the conference, each day’s 
schedule, presenters and sessions, and the event venues and lodging opƟons in Nashville and Phoenix.  
 
Ready to secure your spot? Click here to register.  

Feel free to cut off the boƩom porƟon of this page and share with parents via bulleƟn boards, etc. 

http://conference.familieslearning.org/
http://conference.familieslearning.org/


Resources 
 
As a leader in #FamilyEngagement, NCFL takes pride in keeping our network abreast of the latest news and 
informaƟon. Our newsleƩers cover a vast array of educaƟonal resources, professional development, and 
industry news. Click the links to sign up now! 
 
NCFL Family Learning Insider: A monthly email with news on current NCFL iniƟaƟves, grants, and 
professional development opportuniƟes. This list may also send periodic special announcements. 
 
NCFL Hotspot for Families Learning Blog posts: Receive noƟficaƟons when NCFL publishes a new blog post, 
containing insights from NCFL staff and advocates.  
 
NCFL Literacy NOW: A bi‐weekly round‐up of the latest news in the fields of 
educaƟon, literacy, and families learning together. 
 
NCFL Webinars: Get first alerts for educaƟonal opportuniƟes offered by the NCFL 
professional development team. 
 
Wonderopolis: Get your dose of Wonder from the award‐winning 
Wonderopolis.org when it best fits your schedule. 
 

FACE CelebraƟons  
 
Beep beep! Good news ahead! 
 
EPA Administrator Michael Regan, the Eastern Band of Cherokee Indians (EBCI), North Carolina Governor 
Roy Cooper, and partners celebrate EBCI’s 
purchase of new electric school buses. 
 
These buses have zero tailpipe polluƟon, 
which means students, drivers, and 
members of the community will be 
exposed to significantly less harmful diesel 
emissions.  
 
Nichole Efird shared, “Our Pre‐K class was 
invited to take the first ride and sing at this 
historic event! We sang ‘Tsa‐la‐gi A‐ya (I 
am Cherokee)’.” 
 
Check out more by clicking here.  

Thank you for reading our May 2022 center‐based FACE newsleƩer! NewsleƩers will resume in September 2022. A complete 
archive of previous newsleƩers will be added to the FACE website soon! 

If you have any news to share from your site, please send to your technical assistant or directly to face@familieslearning.org!  
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https://www.facebook.com/100064734458928/posts/339065128261300/?d=n
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